
WALBERSWICK COMMON LANDS CHARITY 
 
The Annual Report for the Charity for the year ending 31 December 2017 will be published 
once the year-end accounts have been finalised by the end of May. The Annual Report and 
Accounts are public documents and will be available on the Village web site and via the 
Charity Commission web site. 
 
James Darkins 
Chairman 


